
STATED TOWN BOARD MEETING 

August 13, 2020 
 

The Town Board of the Town of Lewisville, IN, met at the Houston Brick Meeting area on 
August 13, 2020 at 6:30 pm. 

Pledge to the Flag was given. 

President, Justin Thompson called the Town Council meeting to order.  

ROLL WAS CALLED: PRESENT    Justin Thompson President 

        Monica Altman Vice President 

        Waylon Thompson 

        Jayana Posey            Clerk 

        Gregg Morelock Attorney  

The Clerk presented the minutes from the last meeting, Monica Altman made a motion to accept 
the minutes, Waylon Thompson seconded. Approved 3-0 

The Clerk presented the claim, Monica Altman made a motion to approve the claims, Waylon 
Thompson seconded. Approved 3-0 

Reports were presented from: 

Public works report given by Nate Neal 

Town Marshall report was presented to the Board 

IMPA 

Monica Altman made a motion to approve the encroachment agreement with Jerry Lilly on 
position of fence. Justin Thompson seconded. Approved 2-1 

There was discussion on David Deal fence permit. There needs to be a drawing where the fence 
is going.  

SHRWD representative for the Town was tabled until Sept. meeting.  

Justin Thompson gave an update on the Ocra Grant.  

CCMG grant for S Williams was discussed to inform the citizens. Crimm and Sons was awarded 
the contract for the CCMG. 

Chad Hoppingarden presented his last two Utility bills stating that the water consumption was 
over read because there was no way they could of used that much water. There was discussion 



and it was decided to table until Sept. meeting to see what the reading is for this next billing 
cycle.  

Animal Control Service Agreement was tabled until Sept. meeting.  

Waylon Thompson gave an update on the painting of the Houston Brick trim by Kerry Wampler.  

Also discussion on the Park Shelter House needs repairs to roof. No motions made at this time. 

Nancy McCullers gave an update on the work at the Park and when the Park Comm. Meets. 
They are also looking for new members. 

Speed bumps were discussion to be placed on S Helen Blvd due to people not stopping at the 
stop sign. Waylon Thompson is going to check into the cost of the speed bumps and signage.  

Monica Altman made a motion to adjourn the meeting since there was no further business, Waylon 
Thompson seconded the motion. Meeting was dismissed.  

       

Justin Thompson Board President 

 

Monica Altman Vice President 

 

Waylon Thompson  

ATTEST: 

_______________________________ 

Jayana Posey 

 


